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News Flash: 

 

This is a special emailing that may occasionally occur between the publishing of the 

monthly newsletter to bring you chess related information of general interest to our 

subscribers that is time sensitive.  

 

 

 

Round 4 - January 27th - Cancelled 

 

The Community Center had decided to close for Tuesday, January 27th so round 4 of this months 

event is cancelled.  

  
The standings at the end of round 3 will be used to determine prizes. 
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